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COMMITTEE OF ORIGIN: Standing Committee on Utilities

This bill requires the Missouri Division of Energy to review the
comprehensive state energy plan implemented by the division by
January 1, 2020. The plan shall be reviewed biennially thereafter
to ensure certain listed goals and updated as needed. The division
shall use a diverse stakeholder input system either directly or by
contracting with a qualified organization, and issue a report along
with each review, suggesting policy changes.

In addition to reviewing the state energy plan, the division shall
also issue a report detailing any special rates that are approved
for aluminum or steel manufacturers, or other facilities with a
monthly energy load of at least 50 megawatts, and any resulting
economic impacts from those special rates.

This bill is similar to SB 727 (2018) and HB 661 (2017).


